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LYNDHURST ELEMENTARY | PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL NEEDS YOU!

JUNE 2023

Dear Lyndhurst Families,

We'd like to encourage you to join our Parent Advisory Council meeting this Wednesday, June
14 at 9am in the school library. This will be our last meeting for this year and we will be voting to
fill open positions and reviewing the budget / plan for next year.

We understand some of you may be hesitant to join because you don't know how you can
help. We want to assure you there is a job for everyone. As current members of the PAC, we are
here to help you figure out how you can contribute to our school community.

The PAC plays an important role in supporting our school and students. We work closely with the
school administration to provide input on important decisions, organize events and fundraisers,
and advocate for the needs of our students. By joining the PAC, you will have the opportunity
to make a real difference in the lives of our elementary school kids. You will also meet other
parents and guardians who share your commitment to our school. Further, you may find ways
to increase your skills and build experience you can apply to other things. Please consider
joining us on June 14 at 9am. If this time does not work for you, please reach out to us through
email or our facebook page (listed below). We look forward to meeting you and working
together to make our school the best it can be!




Many of our current
members will be
leaving this year, so
now is the time to
tap intfo our
experiencel We
need fresh faces
and new ideas to
keep the PAC going
strong.

The PAC is a vital part of our school
community, providing funding and support for
many of the programs and activities our
students and teachers enjoy. In order to
continue to provide this support, we need
new members to join the council.
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The PAC provides funding for a wide
range of programs and activities,
including field trips, classroom supplies,
and extracurricular activities. We also
organize events such as bake sales, run
the hot lunch program, and plan other
fundraisers to help support these
programs.

Without the PAC, many of these
programs and activities would not be
possible. We believe every student
deserves access to these opportunities,
and we are committed to making sure
they continue to be available.

Please come out on June 14 and see
how you can help keep these activities
going for our kids!
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We understand for some of you, English may not be your first language, and you may be
hesitant to join because you are worried about communication difficulties. We want to assure
you language should not be a barrier to joining the PAC. We believe diversity makes us

stfronger, and we welcome parents and guardians of all backgrounds and language abilities.

If you are worried about your English skills, please know there are ways to help that do not
require advanced writing or speaking abilities. For example, you could help with event
planning, fundraising, or outreach efforts. Your language skills will likely be an asset, as they
can help us better connect with families who speak your language and teach us how fo

better communicate.

We value and appreciate the unique perspectives and experiences each of our members
brings to the table. We believe by working together, we can create a more inclusive and
supportive school community.

lyndhurstelementarypac@gmail.com hitps://www.facebook.com/LyndhurstElementaryPAC/




